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ANOTHER OF THE GOOD THINGS ABOUT SUMTER

W.D/Ayy RADIO

P.O. BOX 1269 L4 814 BOULEVARD RD. . SUMTER, S. C.

Saturday

Dear Kelly,

Recieved your letter today and indeed your letter was of
interest to us. Let this letter serve as your verification
to the fact that WDXY Radio was conducting freq. test the
AM. of 15 April. Your times were right on the moneye

Hope to hear from you again!

Sincerely yours,

ochman, Jr.
Engineering Staff
WDXY Radio



